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The President’s Message
By Wayne Whiting

Greetings!  I hope everyone had a wonderful summer.

We begin our local Chapter meetings on Monday, October 26th, at 11:30 am with Anne Healy  of Blue 
Cross. As always, she will be able to update us with the latest on how health care plans for federal 
employees may  be changing in addition to discussing Blue Cross plans whom she represents. Our 
meetings for 2015-2016 will will be held at the United Methodist Church in Bel Air. A light lunch will 
be provided as we enjoyed at our meeting last April. 

Our next  gathering will be on December 14th at 11:30 am when we meet for our Christmas Holiday 
Luncheon. A sign up for that luncheon is on the reverse of this newsletter. We have not yet arranged for 
entertainment, but hope we can again enjoy the Sweet Adeline’s of Harford County. We then will have 
two more meetings, one on January 25, 2016, and the other on April 25, 2016. Speakers for these 
meetings will be announced later. 

For me and the other remaining Chapter officers, this is our last year to volunteer for the Chapter. In 
order for the Chapter to continue with local meetings next year, we will need some volunteers to step  up 
as soon as possible. This is so we can provide them with some orientation to the activities of the Chapter. 
Hope to see you at some of the future meetings!

Wayne Whiting
President, NARFE
Chapter 1770
 

WALK TO END ALZHEIMER’S

Our Chapter is again participating in the Walk To End Alzheimer’s on October 3, 2015, at the Equestrian 
Center on Tollgate Road. The Walk will begin at 10:00 am; registration begins at 9:00 am.

If you want to join us on the WALK, we would be glad to have you with us that day. And, please 
consider donating to this worthy cause. You can send me a check made out to Alzheimer’s and mail it to:

 Pam Doner, 1205 Dulwich Lane, Bel Air, MD  21014
 
Or, you can bring your donation to our October meeting.  Thanks in advance!



NARFE

1205 Dulwich Lane
Bel Air, MD 21014
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Annual Christmas Luncheon
RSVP No Later Than December 1, 2015!

DATE: Monday, December 14, 2015  -  at 11:30 AM

PLACE: Bel Air United Methodist Church, 21 Linwood Avenue, Bel Air, MD    (Room 202)

COST: $10.00  -  Lunch Buffet

MENU: Appetizer Table, Several Main Course Choices, Assorted Vegetables, Rolls and Butter, 
 Assorted Desserts, Coffee, Iced Tea, Water

PLEASE RETURN FORM TO:  Pam Doner, 1205 Dulwich Lane, Bel Air, MD 21014

CHECKS PAYABLE TO:  NARFE Chapter 1770

NAMES OF PERSONS ATTENDING:_________________________________________________

ENCLOSED   $__________________________
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TIME VALUED MAIL
Next Meeting - October 26, 2015 
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